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Dear Friends,

I have been volunteering for the United Way of Naugatuck 
and Beacon Falls for ten years.  It has been an honor for me 
to serve as President and work with a Board of Directors that 
is committed to helping those in need in Beacon Falls and 
Naugatuck. The United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls is 
one of the smallest United Ways in the State of Connecticut, 
yet we certainly accomplish a great deal. We serve over 
10,000 individuals in our communities through our partner 
agencies by raising funds through employee contributions and 
special events. The generosity of our donors and our event 
sponsors, the countless hours donated by our volunteers and 

the dedication of our partner agencies never ceases to amaze me. Our United Way community is 
truly extraordinary.

Campaign Chair Marcelo Martins led a very successful campaign and he and his team worked 
diligently to obtain new contributors and reconnect with previous donors. I would like to extend a 
great deal of thanks to Marcelo and his team for their energy and dedication to our United Way.

Our Allocations Committee, once again, spent many hours reviewing applications for funding. 
Additionally, individual meetings were held with each of our partner agencies to ensure that your 
dollars met the need of our community. We are truly thankful for their commitment and time given 
to this important process. 

The Marketing Committee, led by Marylou Cunningham, had another productive year.  This 
hardworking committee continues to promote our United Way with informational material that 
focus on the United Way’s volunteers, donors and partner agencies. We are fortunate to have these 
dedicated volunteers working with us.

Special events give United Way the ability to connect with the people of our community, while 
allowing us to add to campaign dollars in unique and fun ways.  Here is a recap of this year’s 
events:

•	 Two Designer Handbag Bingo events, spearheaded by Pat Peterson and Kathy McPadden
•	 Golf Tournament led by John McCormack, David Pires, and Pedro Pires
•	 Crowd pleaser Salem Bus Trip, thanks to Donna Andrew
•	 Gobble ‘Til You Wobble, organized by Kim Ostuno and Courtney Ligi
•	 The 13th Annual Festival of Trees

The United Way is also proud to support the Connecticut Food Bank’s Mobile Food Pantry by 
supplying volunteers to help distribute food and assist the visitors carry food to their vehicles.

Please join me in especially thanking both Executive Director Lisa Shappy and Finance Director 
Beth Mongelluzzo for their continued commitment, and for being such incredible role models in 
our community. 

I am sincerely grateful to all of you for making my experience with the United Way of Naugatuck 
and Beacon Falls wonderful. Thank you to our donors, corporate sponsors, volunteers, partner 
agencies and staff. Live United. 

Sincerely,
Kenneth J. Healy
President
Board of Directors

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 



Dear Friends,

It has been an honor to serve as the 2019 Campaign Chair.  We 
were fortunate to have a dedicated campaign team who worked 
tirelessly to reach our goal of $415,000.  Reaching our goal has 
allowed us to continue our partnership with the agencies that 
support our neighbors, families, and friends meet their basic 
needs, increase their financial and emotional stability, and 
ultimately become more self-sufficient.

I am truly grateful to those involved with making this year’s 
campaign a success.  Much of this hard work is completed 
behind the scenes and goes without recognition. The members 

of the Campaign Team, Marketing Committee, Allocations Committee, and Special Events 
Committee work tirelessly to advance the mission of the United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon 
Falls.

I appreciate this opportunity to be part of the United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls.  I want 
to offer a sincere thank you to the Board of Directors, our Executive Director, Lisa Shappy, and 
Finance Director, Beth Mongeluzzo.  

Lastly, I want to thank all of the contributors to the United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls.  
Thank you for making this year such a success.  United Way is working to advance the common 
good. Each of us has special talents and things we can do to help.  Please continue to put your 
talents to work and Live United!

Sincerely,

Marcelo Martins
Campaign Chair

CAMPAIGN CHAIR MESSAGE 

Marcelo addressing the crowd at 
the United Way Annual Kickoff. 



CAMPAIGN AWARDS 

CAMPAIGN CABINET
Campaign Chair
Marcelo Martins
Luso Cleaning Service LLC

Corporate & Industry 
Allan Monteiro
Ion Bank

Business Professionals
Attorney Tim Fitzpatrick
Fitzpatrick Mariano 
Santos Sousa
Attorney Kevin McSherry
McSherry Law Office

Medical Professionals
Dr. Alicia Almeida
Dr. J. Michael Elser

Government
Lori Rotella
Borough of Naugatuck

Education
Johnna Hunt
Hillside Intermediate
Eileen Mezzo
City Hill Middle School

Clubs & Organizations
Michele McDougall
Community Volunteer

Special Gifts
Dorothy Hoff
Community Volunteer

Salem Society
Rebecca Zandvliet
Coldwell Banker Realty 2000

Community Care Day & Retail
Sarah Callahan
Ion Bank
Marco Nardelli
Nardelli’s Grinder Shoppe
Sorrina Salvatore
Ion Bank

Special Events
Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical Glass, US Corp.
Courtney Ligi
Naugatuck Chamber of Commerce
Kimberly Ostuno
Sarracco Mechanical Services, Inc.

SILVER BOWL AWARD CAMPAIGN PACESETTER

CAMPAIGN RESULTS 

ION BANK ION BANK

NAUGATUCK PUBLIC 
SCHOOLS

CHAIRMAN’S AWARD

Corporate & Industry

Retail/Community Care Day
Education
Government
Professional
Special Events/Misc.
Special Gifts & Non Profits
Out of Area
Projects for various divisons

$195,230       
$12,585
$14,059 
$6,447 
$25,069 
$59,971 
$20,990 
$12,212        
$68,437     
$415,000

$215,285
$7,515
$14,768
$8,894
$24,113
$43,611
$25,010
$66,256
$9,548
$415,000TOTAL

20192018

Outstanding Campaign 
with an increase
 in participation.

Fitzpatrick Mariano 
Santos Sousa P.C.
Overall increase in 

employee participation.



SALEM SOCIETY
Thank you to our Salem Society Members (as of 3/15/20)

Benefactor
Mrs. Mary Elizabeth 
      Mannweiler (Gordon      
      B. Mannweiler Endowment 
      Fund)
Mrs. & Mrs. Anthony R.    
      Edwards (Designated 
      Fund)

Tocqueville ($10,000 or more)
David & Pamela Rotatori

Platinum ($5,000-$9,999)
Jayne Kelly
Marcelo Martins
Dana Silva

Gold ($2,500-$4,999)
Paige & Tom Bennett
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Carlson II
John & Dr. Laura Dake Roche
Dawn Derwin
David Drescher
Jonathan & Lindsey Farmer
Ginger & Edward Fennell 
Paul Fitzpatrick
John McCormack 
Bob & Eileen Mezzo 
Mark & Nichol Yanarella
Rebecca & Peter Zandvliet

Silver ($1,000-$2,499)
Anonymous (3)
Jason Alford
JoAnne Allison
Alicia C. Almeida, DMD
Terry Barber
Marianna Barnes
Gerry & Caren Bouchard
Maryann Cacace
Edma Canaan
Joseph & Mary Connolly
Edward J. D’Ettore
Anthony G. Denniston
Attorney Frederick Dlugokecki
Alison & Tony Edwards
John W. Ford
Laura Gallinoto
Mr. & Mrs. James Goggin
Brendan Goodrich

Suzanne & Brian Hardy
Ann L. Hofmann
Steven & Johnna Hunt
Kalim Jan
John Jahne
Karen & Kevin King
Ms. Thecla Kirby
Kevin F. LaChapelle
Kathy LaGrave 
Manuel & Zulmira Martins
Kathleen McPadden
Peter J. Meleschnig
Allan V. & Maria Monteiro
Dr. Colin Moore
Elisa M. Murphy
Thomas H. Peter
Dr. & Mrs. Robert J. Prifty
Sal Romano
Paul T. & Michele Russell
Lisa M. San Angelo
David J. Sikora
Andrew Skipp
Diane Teixeira
Kate Van Valkenburg
Jason & Jennifer Zbell

Bronze ($500-$999)
Anonymous (2) 
Ronald Abbott
Marcia Arndt
Kerri E. Bastien
Alice & Andrew Bertola
Kelly Black
Scott Bowman
George Brereton
Stephanie Bruno
Sarah Callahan
Megan Charette
Dr. Huiyuan Chen
Norman Chouinard
Nancy Clarke
Joe & Paula Connolly
Barbara A. Cowan
Michael & Tiffany Deitelbaum
Ed Dooling
Matthew Dowdell
Dr. & Mrs. Geoffrey Drawbridge
Dr. J. Michael & Sheila Elser
Nancy Fay

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph L. 
      Ferry, Jr. 
Christine Festa
Attorney Ned Fitzpatrick
Sean Fogarty
Kenneth J. & Miranda Healy
N. Warren Hess
Katherine A. Kerlejza
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Kiernan
Deborah Lorenson
Kushtrim Lumani
Dr. Robert Matusz 
Attorney Kevin H. McSherry
Cyril A. Migdal
Kathy Morrissey
Morrissey, Morrissey &    
       Mooney 
Lorraine & James Nemec 
Richard Nemec
Albert J. Nitowki
Thomas O’Neil
James Oliveria
Robert W. Perry
Jane Pinho
Craig Porter
John Pretto
Matthew L. Proto
Ron & Janice Pugliese 
David & Laurie Rogers
Jennifer A. Rowland
Vincent Saggese
Attorney Carlos & 
      Melissa Santos
Matthew F. Scott
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Shanahan
Scott M. & Lisa A. Shappy
Vincent Siefert
Robert Sinagra
Kelly Smith
Michelle Smith
Gary Steck
Christina Stone
Mrs. Jeanne Sutherland
Tiffany Swiatlon
Maria Tapia 
Genie Tricarico
Frank & Debbie Wheelahan
Ms. Laurie Yelding & Mr. 
       David Brinckerhoff



2019 TREASURER’S REPORT

2019 Campaign Pledges $415,000 

Total Funds 
Available:

$415,000 

ALLOCATION OF FUNDS
2019 Agency Allocations $233,319 

2019 Agency Allocations - Donor 
Designated

$77,344 

2019 Campaign Shrinkage Allowance $9,000 

2019 Office Budget Appropriation $93,337 

Unappropriated Funds $2,000 

Total Funds 
Allocated:

$415,000 

Statement of Condition

CASH AND RECEIVABLES
Cash on Hand  $151,129 

Pledges Receivable “2020” $242,855

Shrinkage Allowance ($9,000) $233,855 

Pledges Receivable “2019” $53,363

Shrinkage Allowance ($12,689) $40,674 

Total Assets: $425,658 

DANA SILVA



2019 TREASURER’S REPORT
COMMITMENTS
Agency Allocations $233,569 

Agency Allocations - Donor Designated $77,344 

Office Budget Appropriation $93,337 

Other Liabilities ($2)

Unappropriated Funds $2,000 

Naugatuck Direct Assistance Fund $13,410 

Education Fund $6,000 

Total 
Liabilities:

$425,658 

2019 Operating Expenses

Salaries $64,380 

Payroll Taxes & Insurance $5,733 

Dues - United Way of Worldwide $3,592 

Printing & Advertising $973 

Employee Benefits $3,219 

Professional Fees $3,000 

Office & Campaign Supplies $827 

Telephone $1,705 

Postage $724 

Dues & Membership $895 

Office Equipment $1,623 

Insurance $2,848 

Awards $632 

Meetings & Travel $332 

License & Fees $100 

Miscellaneous $75 

Total Operating 
Expenses:

 $90,658 



ALLOCATION’S REPORT
Education
Hidden Acres Therapeutic Riding Center $10,881 

Kelly’s Kids $3,000 

Naugatuck Babe Ruth League $1,000 

Naugatuck Beacon Falls Scouting Fund $250 

Naugatuck Campership Fund $8,046 

Naugatuck Partnership Children $4,045 

Kindergarten Transition $1,000 

Naugatuck YMCA

      Youth Development $42,884 

      Youth Enrichment $17,000 

Naugatuck Youth Services

      Peer Mentoring $4,087 

Youth Leadership Development $3,000 

Nutmeg Big Brothers/Big Sisters - Mentoring $528 

Union City Little League $1,000 

Total Education $96,721

Basic Needs
211 Info Line $3,592 

American Red Cross - Disaster Services $5,294 

Catholic Charities - Behavorial Health $15,231 

Connecticut Food Bank - Mobile Food Pantry $4,000 

Naugatuck Partnership for Children

      School Based Food Pantries $1,000 

      Diaper Bank $1,500 

Safe Haven

      Sexual Assault Crisis Service $13,502 



ALLOCATION’S REPORT

      Community Education Program $3,000 

Salvation Army - Comprehensive Emergency Assistance $15,000 

Wellmore

      Adult Outpatient Intentsive Service $27,457 

      Children’s Outpatient $19,160 

Emergency Mobile Phychiatric Services $6,000 

Total Basic Needs $145,353 

Financial Stabilty
Literacy Volunteers of Greater Waterbury

      Adult Literacy $5,046 

Connecticut Association for Human Services

      Volunteer Income Tax Assistance $1,000 

Total Financial Stability $6,046 

Other
American Red Cross - Service to Military Families $1,000 

Naugatuck YMCA

      Disabled Older Audlts Programs $13,523 

      Open Door Prog. Membership Assistance $2,000 

Total Other $16,523 

Total $234,027 

Other Designations $90,659

Total Amount Distributed $324,685



ALLOCATION’S COMMITTEE
Stephanie Cabral
State Farm Insurance/McCormack Insurance

Sarah Callahan
Ion Bank

Marylou Cunningham
Ion Bank

Bob Dickson
Dale Carnegie Training of Western CT

Maria Monteiro
The Chittenden Group

Pat Peterson
Community Volunteer

Rachel Pilat
Liberty Bank

Sandy Vaz
Liberty Bank

Peter Zandvliet
Coldwell Banker Realty 2000

Jennifer Zbell
Aetna

VAN ALLEN MEDAL
Thank you for your extraordinary community service.

The United Way Board of Directors presents 
the Van Allen Medal, named in honor of the 
late Robert Van Allen and his wife Anna Lee, 
to honor those who exhibit extraordinary 
community service. Mr. & Mrs. Van Allen 
were the original members who founded the 
United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls.

The Van Allen Medal allows the United Way 
of Naugatuck & Beacon Falls to show a real 
presence in the community, recognizing 
and encouraging individuals who likewise 
voluntarily work to improve life for the 
residents and families of Naugatuck & 
Beacon Falls.

Robert Butler

Matt Hurley

Karen Lineweber

Sorrina Salvatore

Tom & Emily Saunders

Ken & Jen Stone

2019 RECIPIENTS

These recipients will be recognized at our 2020 Campaign Kickoff. 



Coleen Grommisch was raised and educated in New York.  
She moved to Connecticut in 1988 with her husband Thomas 
and started their family. They are the fortunate parents of 
Brittany, Abbey and Colin.

Coleen has been employed with Naugatuck Public Schools for 
20 years, currently as a Human Resource Coordinator.
Coleen began her volunteer work at Maple Hill, starting with 
the Playground Committee, later as a member and officer 
of the Parent Teacher Organization. While at Maple Hill, 
Kindergarten Teacher Nichol Yanarella introduced her to the 
United Way, where she served on the Allocations Committee 
under the direction of Mary Connolly. Since then she has 

served on the United Way Board of Directors for six years, has volunteered at the Golf Tournament, 
Car Show, and is a Tri-Chair of Festival of Trees. Coleen has served on Naugatuck Beacon Falls 
Campership Committee for 15 years and is currently the President.

Along with her husband, they oversaw the Sao Paio Soccer Tournament concessions for many 
years with Naugatuck Youth Soccer.  Coleen also served as the Team Manager for her daughter’s 
travel soccer team for five years. After moving to Prospect, she supported her children by being 
the Woodland Touchdown Club President for one year and Finish Line Track Club President for 
three years.

Having served on the Allocations Committee numerous times and getting the opportunity to visit 
the many organizations United Way supports. Coleen has seen the impact the United Way makes 
on the community  She continues to be involved with United Way because it keeps her in touch 
with the ongoing needs of the community.

Mary Connolly Community Caring Award

PREVIOUS RECIPIENTS
1999      Mary H. Connolly
2000      Anne M. Butler
2001      Ronald D. Lengyel
2002	    Jeffery T. Witherwax
2003	    William N. Villano
2004	    Anthony R. Edwards
2005	    Viva Brockman Harris
2006	    Mark & Nichol Yanarella
2007	    Marcelo Martins
2008	    Caren G. Bouchard

2009	    Kathleen McPadden
2010	    Laurie Yelding
2011	    Kevin M. DelGobbo
2012	    Lee R. Schlesinger
2013	    Donna Andrew
2014	    Jim & Susan Goggin
2015	    Rebecca & Peter Zandvliet
2016	    Karen Ambari Longo
2017	    Pat Peterson
2018	    Stephen Pretto



Martketing Chair Message 

Dear Friends,

I feel honored to serve as Chair of the Marketing Committee 
for this wonderful organization that helps so many people in 
need. 

I would like to commend the 2019-2020 Campaign Chair, 
Marcelo Martins, and his campaign team for all of their 
time, hard work and tenacity that helped them achieve the 
goal of raising $415,000 for our community.  The Marketing 
Committee is proud to support the efforts of the campaign 
team along with the many fun and exciting fundraisers 

that so many of you support. We continually strive to advance the common good by increasing 
opportunities for children and youth to succeed, helping people become more self-sufficient in 
meeting their basic needs and increasing their financial stability.  

A special thank you to our partner agencies for all the support and critical services they provide to 
those in need, especially when state funding for these agencies continues to be a challenge.  

A heartfelt thank you to the Citizen’s News and the Republican American for their generous 
donation of advertising space to help spread the word about our fundraising events and campaign 
updates.

I also want to send a sincere thank you to Brianna Mancini from Ion Bank for all of the time and 
talent it takes to design our ads, brochures, and this Annual Report.     

We are extremely grateful to the many companies, their employees, and citizens of the community 
that generously support us financially as well as donating their time and talents throughout the 
year.  

We had fun, exciting, and successful events and fundraisers this year that helped us reach our 
campaign goal. A huge thank you goes out to the Special Events Committee for planning and 
executing the fundraisers along with all the volunteers, donors and attendees that participated in 
the events. The United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls, in conjunction with the CT Partnership 
for Children and the CT Food Bank, brought the Mobile Food Pantry to Naugatuck – it is held at 
the Naugatuck Event Center every second Thursday of each month.  It has been a huge success 
serving families in need from many surrounding communities.  

Thank you to each and every one of you for making a difference and supporting our mission to 
Give, Advocate, Volunteer and to Live United. 

Warm Regards, 

Marylou Cunningham
Marketing Committee Chair



Nominating Committee
The Nominating Committee presents the following slate of 
Officers and Directors for election:

Officers
President
Kenneth J. Healy
Diversified Financial Solutions
Vice President
Allan Monteiro
Ion Bank
Treasurer
Dana Silva
Ion Bank
Secretary
Jennifer Zbell
Aetna
Campaign Chair
Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical Glass
Campaign Vice Chair
John McCormack
State Farm Insurance
Marketing & Communications
Marylou Cunningham
Ion Bank
Allocations
Stephen Pretto
Goldenrod Corporation
Human Resources
Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical Glass

Directors
Term Expiring 2020
Marylou Cunningham
Ion Bank

Robert Dickson
Dale Carnegie Training

Kimberly Ostuno
Sarracco Mechanical Services, Inc.

Pedro Pires
The Chittenden Group

David J. Rotatori
Ion Bank

Jennifer Zbell
Aetna

Term Expiring 2021
Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical Glass

Kenneth J. Healy
Diversified Financial Solutions

John McCormack
State Farm Insurance

Allan Monteiro
Ion Bank

Attorney Alicia K. Perillo
The Law Office of Alicia K. Perillo

Dana Silva
Ion Bank

Term Expiring 2022
Patricia D’Genero
Griffin Hospital

Jonathan Farmer
Cisco Systems

Courtney Ligi
Naugatuck Chamber of Commerce

Marcelo Martins
Luso Cleaning Service, LLC

Laurie Yelding
GHP Media

Stephen Pretto
Goldenrod Corporation 

Retiring Board Members
Pat Peterson
Yvette Wilmot

Advisory Board Members
Caren Bouchard
Kathy McPadden
Ron Pugliese
Carlos Santos



A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU
United Way of Naugatuck & Beacon Falls thanks the following individuals 
and companies for donating their time, talents and resources, facilities 
or supplies to help our United Way during the year. We are most grateful.

Advertisement Space
Republican American
The Citizen’s News

Executive Offices & 
Meetings
Ion Bank Foundation & the 
Naugatuck YMCA for their 
generosity in providing a 
“home” for the United Way 
and a meeting space for 
our monthly meetings.

Meeting & Conference 
Room
Ion Bank

Printing & Design 
Services
Ion Bank
Brianna Mancini
Universal Copy

Designer Handbag Bingo
April 24 & October 23

Sponsors
Maryann Cacace
Bob Dickson
Julie Faulise
Grace Linhard
Kathy McPadden
Pat Peterson
Susan & Stephen Pretto
Lisa Shappy
Lisa Woodward

Raffle Donors
Donna Andrew
Chlora Beautry
Maryann Cacace
Nancy Gaspar – 
      Dream Treats
Sandy Longo

Kathy McPadden
Beth Mongelluzzo
Kimberly Ostuno
Gary Peterson – Bijou     
      Theater
Pat Peterson – Grace &  
      Heart Sterling Silver  
      Jewelry

Volunteers
Jodi Acuri
Donna Andrew
Caitlyn Andrew
Ed Carter
Marcelo Martins
Kathy McPadden
Brain Mongelluzzo
Tony Oliveira
Cassie Ortiz
Pat Peterson

Golf Tournament 
August 26, 2019

Tournament Sponsor
Ion Bank

Corporate Gold
Law of Offices of Brian J.  
      Mongelluzzo
Sarracco Mechanical  
      Services, Inc.

Cart Sponsor
Luso Cleaning Service,
      LLC
John McCormack - State  
      Farm Insurance

Hole Sponsors
Dr. Alicia Almeida
Attorney Frederick A.  
      Dlugokecki
Goldenrod Corporation

Ground Up Restoration
Kircaldi, Randall & McNab
Naugatuck Chamber of  
      Commerce
St. Mary’s Health Systems
Scarfo Precision Tool 
Wellmore, Inc.

Flag Sponsors
Ken Healy
Kimberly Ostuno
Schmidt Electric

Raffle Sponsor
Louis Pontillo Jr.

Raffle Donors
Donna Andrew
Coliseum Pawn
Hop Brook Golf Course
Ion Bank
Marcelo Martins
Kathy McPadden
John McCormack
Beth Mongelluzzo
My Eye Doctor
Kimberly Ostuno
Palace Theater
Attorney Alicia Perillo
David Pires
Pedro Pires
Stephen Pretto
Ron Pugliese
Radio 104.1 WMRQ
David Rotatori
St. Mary’s Health Systems
Lisa & Scott Shappy
Watertown Golf Club
YMCA Naugatuck

Hole in One Sponsor
Loehman-Blasius 
Chevrolet Cadillac



A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU
Event Volunteers
Donna Andrew
Marylou Cunningham
Tammi Laudate
Tony Oliveira
Kimberly Ostuno

Salem MA Bus Trip
October 12, 2019

Raffle Donors
Donna Andrew
Ion Bank
Luso Cleaning 
      Service, LLC
Kathy McPadden
Connie Martins
Mary Pereira
Lisa Shappy
Laurie Yelding

Volunteers
Caitlin Andrew
Donna Andrew
Jennifer Martins
Marcelo Martins
Laurie Yelding

Gobble ‘Til You Wobble
November 16, 2019

Volunteers
Donna Andrew
Courtney Ligi
Beth Mongelluzzo
Tony Oliveira
Kimberly Ostuno

Raffle Donors
Marcelo Martins
Kimberly Ostuno
Lisa Shappy
Laurie Yelding

Festival of Trees
November 30 – 
December 3, 2019

Event Sponsor
Ion Bank

Mr. & Mrs. Claus
Luso Cleaning Service, LLC

Santa’s Helper
Coldwell Banker Realty 
       2000
Wellmore, Inc.

Holiday Cheer
Dr. Alicia Almeida
McCormack Insurance
Trinity Health of New 
England

Elf Sponsor
Ground Up

Reindeer Sponsor
Kimberly Ostuno

Supporters
Fine Wines & Liquors
Naugatuck High School 
Culinary Arts Department
Naugatuck High School 
Jazz Band
The Citizen’s News
Tree Participants
Jodi Acuri
American Red Cross 
Connecticut Region
Andrew Avenue School
Annie C. Courtney  
      Foundation
Beacon Falls Lioness Club
Beacon Falls Rotary
Jacqueline Branco
Glenda Bradshaw
Jen Bradshaw
Brushstroke
Central Office – Naugatuck  
      Public Schools
City Hill Middle School
Coldwell Banker Realty  
      2000
Cross Street School
Kristin Crosswait
Judy Crosswait

CT Pest Solutions
Lisa Daunis
Early Childhood Center at  
      Central Avenue
Heidi Fidanza
Fitzpatrick Mariano 
      Santos Sousa
Friends of the Whittemore 
      Library
Girl Scout Troop 64140
Girl Scout Troop 64046
Girl Scout Troop 64521
Girl Scout Troop 64044
Goldenrod Corporation
Coleen Grommisch
Ground Up Inc.
Stephanie Hensley
Hidden Acres Therapeutic 
      Riding Center
Hillside Covenant Church
Hillside Intermediate  
      School
Hop Brook School
Howard Whittemore  
      Library
Ion Bank – 87 Church  
      Street
Ion Bank – BSA Dept.
Ion Bank – Commercial  
      Lending
Ion Bank – East Main  
      Street, Waterbury
Ion Bank – Meriden East
Ion Bank – Middlebury
Ion Bank – Operations
Ion Bank – Portfolio Dept.
Ion Bank – Prospect
Ion Bank – Wolcott Street, 
      Waterbury
Ion Insurance
J&M Automotive
Ken Viele Realty Group
Nancy King
Kathy LaGrave
Lanxess Solutions US Inc.



Literacy Volunteers of 
       Greater Waterbury
Kathy McPadden
Dawn Marchant
Kate Murphy
Naugatuck Adult     
      Education - ESL
Naugatuck Conservation  
      Commission
Naugatuck Fire  
      Department
Naugatuck Garden Club
Naugatuck High School 
Board of Education  
      Secretaries
Naugatuck High School – 
      K. Crosswait, D.  
      Bradley, L. Krusko, A.  
      Donofrio & K.  
      Cammarata
Naugatuck High School  
      Girls Softball Team
Naugatuck High School – 
      Library Leadership  
      Club
Naugatuck Historical  
      Society
Naugatuck Land Use  
      Department –Lori  
      Rotella & Michelle  
      Healy
Naugatuck Public Schools 
      – IT Department

Naugatuck YMCA
Naugatuck Youth Services
Naugatuck Youth Soccer
Pat Peterson
Peter J. Foley Little League
Pillars to Post – The  
      Miranda Team
Prospect Elementary 
School – Region 16
Emily & Ethan Ramsammy
Nancy Ritucci
Bernice Rizk
Meg Rolla
The Rotatori Foundation
Jennifer Rowland 
Safe Haven of Greater  
      Waterbury
Salem Preschool
Amy Shea
Dana Silva
Shari Steff
Stokes Counseling
Denise Tafuto
Terri’s Flower Shop
The Generali School of  
      Literature and the Arts
United Way Board of  
      Directors
Waterbury Hospital Cath 
Lab – Luci DaSilva
Wellmore Behavioral  
      Health, Inc.
Western School

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU
Woodland High School –  
      Hawkwings
Woodland High School – 
      Timber Team
Woodland High School –  
      Timber Team Advisory

Event Volunteers
Ion Bank Employees
Deborah Bradley
Bob Butler
Kris Cammarata
Kristin Crosswait
Marylou Cunningham
Coleen Grommisch
Michele McDougall
Kathy McPadden
Beth Mongelluzzo
Pat Peterson
Jennifer Rowland

WATR commercial recording 
with Dave Rotatori and 

Marcelo Martins. 



LIVE    	UNITED
UnitedWayNaugatuck.org
270 Church Street, Naugatuck, CT 06770

P: 203.729.1564 | F: 203.729.0374
Info@unitedwaynaugatuck.org


